
December 11, 2023 Denville Board of Education Meeting:

The Denville Schools Green Team presented on all of the activities they are doing with the
students in the district. Some of the activities are:

· Recycling: The team collects plastic bags and wrapping and works with Trex to have
the plastic turned into useful items like benches and wind chimes. The team has been
working with the Township Green Team and the Oaks at Denville to collect the items.
They also collected candy wrappers from Halloween and used markers for recycling.
· The Green Team with the help of Business Administrator, Ms. Damaris Gurowsky
received a grant to purchase the indoor tower gardens which are being tended by the
students at Valleyview Middle School and have produced several packages of arugula.
· The Green Team is participating an event called Sustainable Sunday at the Denville
Farmers Market on June 11, 2024 from 8:30 AM-1:00PM

Mr. James Kim of the Denville Board of Education presented on the district’s instructional space,
demographic report and new housing developments in town.

· The presentation can be found here. A video of the presentation and Board meeting
can be found here.
· Mr. Kim provided valuable information to the Board and public as it relates to the
district’s mission and strategic plan.

Photos shared from the Board Meeting:
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https://www.denville.org/board_of_education/facilities_presentation_and_notices/presentations_and_notices
https://www.youtube.com/user/DenvilleSchools
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